Make-A-Wish®
Greater Pennsylvania
and West Virginia
York Regional Office
2951 Whiteford Rd., Suite 304
York, PA 17402
717 757-WISH
717 840-0222 fax
email@pawv.wish.org
greaterpawv.wish.org



October 25, 2017

The Schneider Family 1455 Hambiltonian Way York, PA 17404

Dear Lisa, Ed, Bria and Eddie,

On behalf of Make-A-Wish® Greater Pennsylvania and West Virginia, I want to thank you all for your most generous donation of \$3,500, which we received on October 23, 2017. We continue to be grateful for your support each year. As you know, my family loves to attend and support your super successful "Mack Madness" event, which you hold each year in honor of your beautiful daughter and sister, McKenzie. As required by the Internal Revenue Service, we confirm that you have received no goods or services in exchange for your contribution.

I am happy to tell you that your donation this year will be used to fund the wish of four-year-old Lillian from York County. Lillian deals with a life-threatening lung disease every day of her young life and yet, she is full of joy. She loves dogs and butterflies and enjoys reading books with her family, especially "Under the Sea". She told her Make-A-Wish volunteers that her favorite food is sweet potatoes and her favorite music is "Itsy Bitsy Spider" and "Twinkle Twinkle Little Star". She wasn't shy and quickly told our Wish granters that she loves to play "Hide and Seek" and her favorite T.V. show is the Mickey Mouse Clubhouse.

After spending time getting to know Lillian and her family, it was clear that Lillian's wish was to visit the land where Mickey Mouse lives and to see him in real life, along with all the princesses and other characters Lillian adores. We are so grateful to you, our partner, because with your gift, we are able to make plans for Lillian and her family to visit the wonderful world of Disney in early spring. The strains of a critical illness can be overwhelming for a child and his or her family. We thank you for helping us to bring them hope, strength and joy during this challenging time.

We join Lillian and her family as we thank you again for believing in the power of a wish.

Sincerely,

Ann Waltman

Director

WSH